
       

Having trouble keeping energy costs down while 
working from home or homeschooling?   

Beware of vampires. Did you know vampire loads — or power 
consumed even when electronics are turned off — can add up to 
about $200 in yearly costs? Advanced power strips, primarily 
used for home office and entertainment centers, prevent vampire 
loads by cutting power to specific outlets until you use your  
devices again. Several strip options are available, including  
timers, remote controls and infrared sensor monitoring. Can’t get 
out to find a strip or unable to locate one 
online? Keep unused, non-essential  
electronics unplugged until you need to use 
them again.  

Here comes the sun. On sunny days, 
open your curtains to allow the sun to  
naturally warm the rooms of your home 
without using electricity. Natural sunlight 
can also lift your mood to help brighten your day. On warm days, 
close your curtains to help keep your house cool.  

Fill it up. Wash full 
loads, whether it’s 
clothes or dishes.  
Washing multiple small 
loads means you’re using 
and heating more water, 
which can increase your 
expenses. Using cold  
water for clothes  
washing can also help 
lower your costs.  

Turn off the tap. Keep the faucet off while handwashing dishes, 
washing your hands and brushing your teeth. Letting the water 
run during these simple activities can waste several gallons of 
water, which raises your water heating and water-use costs. 
Turning the faucet off can save up to 6 gallons a day for  
handwashing, and up to 200 gallons a month when brushing your 
teeth.  

Replace furnace filters. Help your heating and cooling system 
run more efficiently by regularly replacing your furnace filters. As 
a best practice, check your filters regularly and clean or replace 

them when they’re dirty or every six months.  

Put it away. Schedule time into your  
routine to break away from electronic  
devices. Whether you take a walk, read, 
work on your DIY list, or meditate,  
unplugging is a great no-cost way to restore 
your personal energy reserves while saving 
on energy costs.  

Energy saving  
tips while  
staying at home 

Don’t forget!  
Always call 8-1-1 before 
you dig. You 
never know 
what could be 
underneath.  

PAYMENT OPTIONS: 

Phone: 1-844-829-1962 

Online: Visit www.pacificpud.org  
& select one of the options  
under: 

Mobile: Use the Smarthub App to 
login to your account 

In Person: There are drop boxes 
(front of the building) and drive up 
boxes at both locations 

RCC/ACH: Sign up for an auto-
matic payment option by calling 
your local office 

Like & Follow us on Facebook to keep up to date at www.facebook.com/PacificPUD 
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Your electric bill  
& COVID-19 

We know times are crazy and uncertain for eve-
ryone right now. Here at the PUD we want to 
help as best we can. Prior to the Governor’s 
Proclamation requiring utilities to halt late fees 
and disconnections for non-payment the Board 
of Commissioner authorized this be done begin-
ning March 17, 2020. The Board and General 
Manager Jason Dunsmoor continue to communi-
cate on this matter, continuing the moratorium 
on disconnects for non-payment, door tags, and 
the charging of late fees to continue through the 
end of May 2020. 

Customers are still required to pay regular 
monthly billing amounts which will continue to 
accrue if they remain unpaid. Customers are 
being asked to utilize our multitude of payment 
options (listed on the opposite side) while we 
keep our offices closed in accordance with social 
distancing guidelines. Along with this, customers 
are encouraged to sign up for paperless billing 
and ACH to receive a one-time $10 bill credit.  

When unable to pay a bill, we ask that custom-
ers contact their local office to provide updates 
on when payments are to be expected. Payment 
arrangements can be made, and the District will 
work to spread out past due amounts when the 
current economic situation allows. Keeping in 
touch with the District is the best way to avoid 
any penalties when the order is lifted. We hope 
that everyone is staying home and staying 
healthy. We look forward to opening our offices 
at the soonest responsible time.  

OFFICES REMAIN CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 2 OF PACIFIC COUNTY  

WWW.PACIFICPUD.ORG PAY BY PHONE 

WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/PACIFICPUD 1-844-829-1962 

RAYMOND OFFICE LONG BEACH OFFICE 

405 DURYEA STREET (PO BOX 472) 9610 SANDRIDGE ROAD (PO BOX 619) 

RAYMOND, WA 98577 LONG BEACH, WA 98631 

PHONE: (360)942-2411 PHONE: (360)642-3191 

FAX: (360)875-9388 FAX: (360)642-9389 

NASELLE CUSTOMERS (833)484-7454 

JASON DUNSMOOR, GENERAL MANAGER | JASOND@PACIFICPUD.ORG 

BOARD MEETINGS, 1PM 

1ST TUESDAY @ WILLAPA OPERATIONS CENTER (RAYMOND) 

3RD TUESDAY @ PENINSULA OPERATIONS CENTER (LONG BEACH) 

IF THE REGULAR MEETING DAY IS ON A HOLIDAY, THE BOARD MEETS THE FOLLOWING DAY 

COMMISSIONERS  

MIKE SWANSON, DISTRICT 1 | (360)484-3602 | DIST1COMM@PACIFICPUD.ORG 

DEBBIE OAKES, DISTRICT 2     | (360)777-3873 | DIST2COMM@PACIFICPUD.ORG 

DICK ANDERSON, DISTRICT 3 | (360)942-5877 | DIST3COMM@PACIFICPUD.ORG 

Do you have a checking or savings account? 
how about An email address? 
Do you like to worry less? 

And do you like free money? 

If your answers are yes,  

Sign up for paperless billing and to have your payment 
automatically withdrawn from your checking or savings 

account (ACH) each month to qualify.  
Applies to new sign-ups only.  
Call your local office for details.  


